
   
 

 
 
 

April 1, 2019    [sent via email] 
 
To:              Emily Cline     Megan Channell 
              FHWA, Oregon Division    ODOT, Region 1 
              530 Center Street NE, Suite 420   123 NW Flanders St 
              Salem, OR 97301    Portland, OR 97209 
  
Subject:            City of Portland Comments on the I-5 Rose Quarter Improvement Project Environmental Assessment 
 
Dear Ms. Cline and Ms. Channell: 
 
Please find the attached document, Exhibit A, which provides comments from the City of Portland on the I-5 Rose 
Quarter Improvement Project Environmental Assessment (EA) and supporting documents.  
 
The comments were assembled from various bureaus with subject matter expertise and responsibility for the 
appropriate EA topic areas.  
 
Portland Streetcar will be responding separately through Portland Streetcar, Inc. although as the systems manager, 
the PBOT Streetcar Division has also provided comment as part of this submission.  
 
As a Participating Agency we appreciate the opportunity to comment and look forward to continued participation as 
the EA is completed and design work beings. If you have any questions, please contact me.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Chris Warner, Interim Director  
Portland Bureau of Transportation 

 
Cc: Joe Zehnder, Interim Director, Bureau of Planning and Sustainability 
 Michael Stuhr, Administrator, Portland Water Bureau 
 Michael Jordan, Director, Bureau of Environmental Services 
 Adena Long, Director, Bureau of Parks and Recreation 
 Tom Rinehart, Chief Administrative Officer, Office of Management & Finance  
 Rebecca Esau, Director, Bureau of Development Services  
 Dan Bower, Executive Director, Portland Streetcar Inc. 
 


